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Permanent Mission of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea to the United Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva
1. Chemin de Plonjon 1207 Geneva  Tel: 022 735 4370  Fax: 022 786 0662

Statement of the DPRK Delegation
on the 4th cycle UPR of the United Arab Emirates
(43rd session of UPR Working Group, 8 May 2023)

Mr. President,
The DPRK delegation welcomes the delegation of the United Arab Emirates and appreciates for its fourth national report.
We commend the UAE for its efforts and progress in the promotion and protection of human rights through fully implementing the national strategy for the empowerment and advancement of women; the national strategy for higher education; the 2026 gender-balance strategy; and the 2051 national food security strategy.

We recommend the UAE followings;
1. Continue to develop and implement national policies and strategies that seek to promote and guarantee the enjoyment of human rights for all.
2. Continue to strengthen national efforts for the promotion of the rights of women to education, to employment, to receive social and health assistance and benefits, and to hold public-sector jobs.

3. Continue to develop and implement policies and initiatives that aim to prioritize the development of education for all.

We wish the United Arab Emirates successful review.
Thank you.

�











